MESSAGE FROM THE DIRECTOR, SLIET.

It gives me immense pleasure to convey my deep appreciation and sincere thanks for
the efforts put forth by all the SLIETians during the year 2013. You all have done a
splendid job and have rendered valuable services for the growth and overall

development of SLIET.

| am sure, you all will continue to work with the same spirit and zeal during the times to
come, so that the Government declares SLIET as an Institute of excellence. | am sure

that with your efforts and support, we will be able to achieve this target.
| wish all the SLIETians a very Happy and Prosperous New Year 2014.

Prof. Sunil Pandey,
Director, SLIET.



